
I-95 LIGHTING IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT IN 

HALLANDALE BEACH, HOLLYWOOD,  

AND PEMBROKE PARK 

 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $1.9 million contract to Florida Safety Contractors, 
Inc., to add new lighting along Interstate 95, from Hallandale Beach Boulevard to Hollywood Boulevard. The 
length of the project is 2.5 miles. Construction began February 13, 2017 and is expected to be completed by late 
2017. 
 
 
Project Improvements 

• Installation of new light poles, conduit, and conductors within project limits 
• Installation of barrier wall and guardrail  
• Installation of new load centers for electrical components 
 

 

Traffic Impact 

• One lane in each direction of I-95 between Hallandale Beach Boulevard and Hollywood Boulevard may 
be closed Sunday through Thursday between the hours of 10 p.m. and 6 a.m.  

 

www.fdot.gov  
Innovative, Efficient, Exceptional 

For Additional Project Information 

Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Community Outreach Specialist 

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  

Project Updates 
If you would like to receive project updates, lane closure information, as well as a weekly traffic report distributed by 
FDOT, please email ddiaz@corradino.com the subject of “I-95 Lighting Improvements Project in Hallandale Beach, 
Hollywood, and Pembroke Park”. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, 
sex, religion, disability or family status.  

Flyer updated May 12, 2017 
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